Congratulations to West Wetaskiwin REA Scholarship Recipient, Brady Ewart

Brady Ewart, son of WW REA member-owner Neil and Janice Ewart, has been awarded a $1,000
scholarship from West Wetaskiwin REA to help with costs toward his post-secondary education.

Brady will be attending MacEwan University in the fall, where he is enrolled in the Bachelor of
Commerce 4-year degree program.

Throughout his time in high school, Brady has participated in both local and school sports, allowing him
the opportunity to volunteer at events and tournaments. Since Grade 7, Brady has been active in the
Brightview Community Church, participating in the Youth Group Program that saw him grow into a
leadership role for the program, planning activities for the Youth Group. In Brady’s Grade 12 year, he
helped with fundraisers for his graduating class.

Congratulations, Brady from all of us at West Wetaskiwin REA! We wish you the best of luck with your
studies and look forward to hearing about your accomplishments!



